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5 August 2019 
 

BATTLE OF THE PRIMARY SCHOOLS 
 

The Year 2, Junior and Senior Dance Troupe have been entered in this year’s Battle of the Primary 
Schools dance eisteddfod. This event will give students another great opportunity to perform their 
fabulous dances in a competition against other schools. It will take place on the evening at Marsden 
High school.  
 
Performance Dates and Times: 

• Year 2 Dance Troupe – Monday 9 September at 5pm 
• Junior Dance Troupe – Monday 9 September at 6:30pm 
• Senior Dance Troupe – Tuesday 10 September at 5:30pm 

 
Dance teachers will meet students under Marsden High School COLA located behind the school 
auditorium 20 minutes prior to their performance. Each school will be ushered by an official, who will 
remain with students for the duration of the event. Students are to wear their designated 
costume with correct hair and makeup on arrival. At the completion of each battle section, 
teachers will mark the student’s names off as they are collected. 
 
 
Ticketing Information: 
Parents and guests are welcome to watch the performances. Tickets are $5 per session and go on 
sale from 9am Monday 9 August until 4:30pm 9 September 2019. Tickets are also available at the 
door on the night. If parents do not wish to purchase a ticket, they can wait outside the event until 
their child has finished performing. Each section should last for an hour or just over.  
 
Tickets can be purchased at http://www.trybooking.com/BDARM  
 
 
Miss Huggett, Miss Alcock, Miss Smith & Mrs Allen                                  Mrs Stanford 
Teacher Coordinators                                    Principal 
 

PERMISSION FORM  - Battle of the Primary Schools 
(To be returned to dance teachers by Monday 26 August 2019) 

 
Student’s Name: ____________________________________      Class: ____________ 
 
 

□ I give permission for my child to attend Battle of the Primary Schools. 
 
 
 
Parent Signature: ___________________________________ Date: _____________________ 
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